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United States Coast Guard Auxiliary 
Flotilla 46, Cape Ann Gloucester, MA 

Meeting Minutes: October 18, 2021 
 
1903:  Virtual meeting held on Zoom called to order by: VFC John Keyes 
 
1904:  Pledge of Allegiance led by:  Brian Stinson 
 
1905:  Invocation by:  Reverend Floyd Grace 
 
1906:  Roll Call 

Attending members: 
 John Keyes    VFC / FSO-CS-IS 
 Tom Clarke  FSO-HR-MT 
 Floyd Grace   FSO-DV 
 Jack Flanagan   FSO-PV 
 Gerry Davidson  FSO-SR 
 Paul Maglio  FSO-FN-MA-VE 
 Ralph Milroy  IPFC-PE 
 William O’Neill 
 Brian Stinson 
  
1907:  Old Business / New Business   

   
Beach Cleanup will not be Ten Pound Island but, other beach locations to be determined and 
announced by email including date-location-time & attire. 
The event will take two hours and possible after party. 
Discussed inviting Sea Scouts from Ship 5.  

 
1915:  New Business Didn’t get many candidates for the upcoming elections in November. 

John Keyes and Jack Flanagan announced their candidacies for FC & VFC for our 
upcoming fellowship and elections next month.   

  
  
1919:  New Business-Other Topics 
 Jack Flanagan announced: 
 Next week’s Division Meeting (Oct 25) will be in person at Station Gloucester in our usual       
 room.  Masks are required as well as have had two covid-19 vaccinations. Have proof on 

hand for vaccines in case if requested.  
 
 Jack again mentioned about taking a day with other members and visiting the USCG Aux 
 Cape office for the purpose of acquiring used uniforms & accessory items for Division 4  
 members. 
 
1926: FSO Reports 
 Tom Clarke-HR-MT discussion on his extensive report regarding interaction with Sea Scouts is    
 to be explored for future consideration. 
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 FSO Reports continued 

Tom suggested to Paul Maglio considering automatic payments for members renewing 
 member dues. 
  
 Paul Maglio-FN bank balance at Cape Ann Savings is 3,485.21 
 Dues renewals for $45 went out in the mail today (October 18). Upon receiving upcoming dues 
 this will bring our treasury back to approximately $4500.  The flotilla is in good financial shape. 
   
 Ralph Milroy-PE reminded us of offering alternative locations for in person flotilla meetings.  
 Also, time to plan for next year’s classes among other things. 
 
1936: Meeting came to an end via Zoom, the allocated free time expired. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted:  
Gerry Davidson FSO-SR 
Cape Ann  
Flotilla 013-04-06 


